SECRET AND PERSONA L

CABINET OFFICE
70 Whitehall, London swia 2as Telephone o1-233 8319

From the Secretary of the Cabinet: Sir Robert Armstrong xcs,cvo § ,j\.'

Ref: A05024 4th June 1981

Qw CK‘ve ,

Cabinet: Thursday 4th June 1981

The record of today's Cabinet discussion on the Civil Service Pay
dispute has been produced as a Most Confidential Record., I enclose a copy
with this letter which also goes to John Wiggins (Treasury) and Jim Buckley

(CSD).

The Cabinet Conclusions contain no reference to the existence of this
record, It should not, therefore, be referred to or quoted from.

I should also emphasise the considerable sensitivity of this record.
It is not being copied to any other Government Department and needs to be
protected. I should, therefore, be grateful if John Wiggins and Jim Buckley
could ensure that the record does not leave their Private Offices and that the
only officials to see it are their Permanent Secretaries.

In due course, I should be grateful if copies could be returned to me
in the Cabinet Office,

Cos A, Whitmore, Esq
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